USMC ANZIO (Nettuno)

9107 TSU – QMC

AMERICAN GRAVES REGISTRATION SERVICE

MEDITERRANEAN ZONE

APO  794            US ARMY

28 November 1949

1st Lt. Charles D. Butte

USMC ANZIO (Nettuno)

9107 TSU-QMC  AGRS/MZ

APO 794  US  ARMY

Dear Lt. Butte


As my tour of duty terminates in this organization I wish to express my appreciation for your outstanding work at this cemetery.


During the period 1 September 1948 until 21 September 1949 you have served in many capacities such as Graves Registration Specialist Officer, Personnel Officer, Supply Officer, Motor Officer, Finance Agent and Utilities Officer.  Your experience, initiative and willingness to devote your time beyond the normal duty hours and your dependability have been a great value to the smooth operation of this cemetery.  I have personally appreciated all of these attributes which have contributed to the accomplishment of our mission.


I can unreservedly state that you are one of the finest officers I have ever served with and you may rest assured that I would be happy if you were ever assigned to serve under me again in the future. 


I extend my best wishes for the future.







  s/   Willard Edgerton

   t/  Willard Edgerton







        Major        QMC







            Commanding

